A SPECIAL MEETING OF
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD
HELD APRIL 10, 2025

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Thursday,
April 10, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. in the Board Room at the John J. Hosmanek Educational
Support Center. The purpose of this meeting was for an Agenda Review for the March
25, 2025 Regular Board Meeting, Discussion of Board Self-Assessment Presentation by
Kelly Thompson, WASB Consultant, and Views and Comments by the Public.

The meeting was called to order at 5:01 p.m. with the following members
present: Mrs. Schmaling, Ms. Adams, Mr. Price, Mr. Tierney, Mrs. Landry, Ms. Stevens
and Mrs. Modder. Dr. Weiss, Mr. Haithcock, Mr. Hamdan, Mr. Keckler, Mr. Neir, Mrs.
Ruder, Mrs. Tindall, Mr. Finnemore, and Mr. Setter were also present.

Mrs. Modder, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District. Notice of
this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice to all
requesting radio stations and newspapers.

Mrs. Modder opened the Agenda Review discussion for the April 29, 2025,
Organizational Meeting. Discussion topics included:
e Legal Services for the District
e Schedule Authorized Public Depositories
e School Board Representative to Serve as Delegate at the CESA Annual
Convention

Mrs. Modder then opened the Agenda Review discussion for the April 29, 2025,

Regular Board Meeting. Discussion topics included:
e Safe Haven Resolution proposal discussion

2025-26 Capital Projects Plan (Old Business)
Board Goal Setting (Old Business)
Head Start Corrective Action Plan Approval Request
New Course Proposals: LakeView K-8 Academy
Policy 5330 — Student Assignment to Schools (First Reading)
Policy 6456 — Graduation Requirements (First Reading)
Policy 6457 — Student Awards and Scholarships (First Reading)

There were no views or comments from the public.

Motion to Adjourn was made by Mrs. Landry. Second by Mr. Tierney. Motion
carried unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.

Denise Ewing
School Board Secretary



